
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
ON THE CALENDAR  

 

June 23, 2012 

June 25………….Kids in Discipleship………....Modesto Central 

 Time: 6:30-7:30 pm 

July 1…………..Family Night…….…..Matt & Cherie Uyeyama 

August 4…….....Blood Drive..………………....Modesto Central 

September 15….Financial  Seminar……...…....Gordon Botting 

Oct. 5-Nov. 3…..Evangelistic Series……………...Chad Kreuzer 

    
   We want to express our condolences to the 

family of Peggy Reese-Kreuder.  She peacefully 

passed away last Sabbath morning.  What a re-

markable women she has been to each of us.  We 

will miss her but look forward to seeing her in the 

earth made new.  There will be a service for her 

this afternoon at 4:00 pm at Modesto Central 

Church.   

 

Prayer Meeting Monday Night                                                                                                
at the home of Teri & Steve Johnson.            

Held from 4:30– 5:30 pm.  

  Come and receive a blessing      

 

 ATTENTION BLOOD DRIVE DONORS!   
Last date you can donate and still be eligible for the August 4 

church blood drive is June 9th.  Save the date.  

 

                     Please pray for:  

Glynda Oliver, Syble Holloman, Beth Davis,  Cliff & 

Naomi  Ward, Brenda Williams, Kathi Belaski, Liz Be-

laski, Roberta Mortensen, Ellen Dunbar, Thelma 

McCulloch, Pete & Marinel Peresson, Teddy Zane.   

 

Modesto Central  

Seventh-day Adventist Church 
“...an house of prayer for all people.”   Isaiah 56:7 

 

        

 

       Regular Luncheon Schedule   
 

    Fellowship luncheon is every first,  

 second  and third Sabbath of the month.  

       If you are a guest please join us.   

   If you are a member please bring your             

   Favorite vegetarian dish to share with  

          others. Everyone is welcome.  

 
 

 

                   

DONATE on LINE-Using AdventistGiving, you can 

give  online using your credit card or directly from your 

checking account.  More information at our web site:         

(www.modestosda.org)  

      

     Sabbath School Lessons  

Sabbath School  quarterly on line at  

www: absg.adventist.org   

or download the app on your smart phone. 

 

               Community Service  

Community service  will resume on September 11, 2012.  

Thank you all for your support and hard work. 

  Hundreds of people in the community were blessed. 

  

Church Office E-Mail  
                           

modesto@centraladventist.net 
                


